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Invited 
YOU ARE 

 

Countywide Community 

Revitalization Team 

Meeting 
    

 

 

Tuesday 
January 10, 2017 

10:00 A.M. – 11:30 A.M. 
 

Vista Center 
2300 N. Jog Rd., Ste. 1E-60 

WPB, FL 33411 

 

 

 

 

 

Palm Beach County 

Board of County 

Commissioners 

 
 

Paulette Burdick, Mayor 
 

Melissa McKinlay, Vice Mayor 
 

Hal R, Valeche 
 

Dave Kerner 
 

Steven L. Abrams 
 

Mary Lou Berger 
 

Mack Bernard 
 
 

County Administrator 

 
Verdenia C. Baker 

 

Deputy County Administrator 

 
Jon Van Arnam 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors! 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Houston L. Tate, OCR Director, at 233-5303 or htate@pbcgov.org 
 

 

  
BRIAN LAMOTTE, PE 
VP/CHIEF MARKETING OFFICER 
WANTMAN GROUP, INC 
 

Brian LaMotte, PE is the Vice President of Business Development and Marketing for WGI, 
a 340-person engineering, surveying, architectural, land planning, landscape architectural 
and environmental firm with its corporate office located in Palm Beach County and seven 
other offices located throughout the state of Florida. After graduating from the University of 
Florida’s College of Engineering, Brian has practiced engineering in Palm Beach County for 
the past 33 years. Brian got his start in the engineering world working with the Palm Beach 
County Engineering Department in the Land Development Division. 
 
Throughout Brian’s engineering career, he has been involved with a number of professional 
organizations in a variety of capacities. These include the American Society of Civil 
Engineers, where he served as President; active membership in the Florida Engineering 
Society; served as Chairman of the Palm Beach County Environmental Appeals Board for 
three years; and current service on the Commercial Real Estate Advisory Committee for the 
Palm Beach County Business Development Board. 
 
Brian’s engineering expertise has been centered around the design and permitting of land 
development projects for both private and public clients including municipalities, state 
agencies, counties and special districts throughout the state. He is currently responsible for 
all aspects of business development and marketing for WGI, a role in which he feels quite 
comfortable having developed and maintained numerous relationships over his 33-year 
career.    
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